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Today we toast the Rotary Club of
Kaka‘ako Eco, Hawaii - USA. The club
meets at 6:00 PM every Tuesday. They
restores Ala Wai Canal. Members
launched 5,000 genki balls filled with
beneficial organisms into the waterway,
promoting fishability and swimability. 
 Over 200 volunteers joined forces to
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create the balls, supported by the Genki Ala Wai Project. Donors
contributed $5 per ball, reducing project costs. The event saw
enthusiastic participation from kids and canoeists, as hundreds of
genki balls found their way into the Ala Wai Canal. A remarkable effort
by the Rotary Club for a cleaner and vibrant water ecosystem.
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Rotaract and Rotary hosted a fundraiser to support a bio-mass project in Uganda that
converts cow manure into cooking gas. Bill and Steve participated.

Rotaract and Rotary Fundraiser

Up and Coming Guest Speakers
Great opportunity to invite guests



ART SHOW
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Update on Brisbane Rotary Art
Show by
Bill Phillips
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Opening
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Planning for the relaunch of
the Art Show is progressing
well; we are getting towards
the pointy end of the project
with less than two months to
go  before the event is
staged. 

We need full Club
involvement in the receiving
(15th July) and dispatch
(22nd July) of the art works.
The volunteer roster will be
available shortly. Please do
what you can; it is a case of
all hands on deck. 

Sponsorship: High – Rise is
leading the way in the
generation of sponsorship $’s.
The financial success of the
event is highly dependent on
the level of sponsorship
generated. Pleaser give this
some thought; you will know
people in companies willing
to support an event such as
this. There are all sorts of
sponsorship options
available. Please either
approach direct or give us the
introduction. We need your
help in this vital area. 

Opening Night is on Monday
17th July; this is a wonderful
event in Club activity. Not
only are we asking all
members and partners to
attend but also please extend
the invitation to your friends
and anyone in your network.
We are aiming for an
attendance of 300. Reserve
the date; tickets will be on
sale shortly.

Entries by artists close off at
the end of May. Our Curator,
Simone, is happy with the
entries to date; as of the 8th
May there were 164 entries. 
 We can display about 350
pieces of art; normally
entries are in the vicinity of
700; those entries not on
display will be available for
sale online. Of note Simone is
very happy with the standard
of art pieces already entered.

There are three key issues to
emphasise if we are to
successfully stage the 2023
Brisbane Rotary Art Show:

We are well on the way
towards the reestablishment
of the Rotary Art Show as a
feature event in the Brisbane
art scene. Great for artists
and great for Rotary!



THE SCIENCE
EXPERIENCE 




YOUTH PROGRAM 2023

The Science Experience was started by
the Rotary Club of Doncaster and Monash
University back in 1990. Since then Rotary
Clubs around Australia have become
involved in identifying and helping to
send students on the program. 

The program is now run by Science
Schools Foundation, with Rotary
represented on its’ Board. Rotary clubs
around Australia continue to have the
opportunity to sponsor local students on
their locally held programs.

The next Experience that this club might
support is a three day Combined
Brisbane program, UQ, QUT and Griffith
Nathan.   16–18 January 2024

A program aimed at exposing students (years 9 & 10) to the
breadth of science opportunities in universities. 

“Treble your science experience by
attending three of the largest
universities in Queensland during the
three days. Visit QUT, UQ and
Griffith-Nathan. You will tour scientific
facilities, hear from some of
Queensland’s leading scientists,
participate in hands –on workshops,
explore science based careers. Areas
covered include forensic
and biological science, chemistry, physics,
mathematics, astronomy,
environmental sciences and engineering.”

If you know anyone who might benefit
from attending please make contact with
Greg Beard 0434 189 069. For more detail
and an application form.  We will need to
nominate asap.



Announcements

St Judes' Cocktail Party Rotary Peace Fellowship

Paul Harris Fellow Donations to Rotary Foundation

https://www.rotary.org/en/our-programs/peace-fellowships


Socks Appeal Board Members

Salvos Red Shield Appeal St Jude's Auction

Announcements

http://digitaldoorknock.salvationarmy.org.au/bryce-davies

